
Rosen Class News
What we are learning...

Our topic this half term will explore great 
aviation pioneers including the Wright 
Brothers, Amelia Earhart and Amy Johnson. 
We will learn all about the first powered flight 
and design our own toy aeroplanes with 
working wheels and an axle in D&T. In science 
we will investigate different materials 
including paper and card, testing their 
properties. In RE we will learn about sacred 
books.

Maths: We will be working on Money as well 
as Multiplication and Division. Regular 
Numbots practice also makes a huge 
difference to mental maths skills. Try to 
complete 10 minutes 3-4 times per week.

English: In English we will be writing 
instructions for how to make a paper 
helicopter and an adventure story based on 
the theme of flight. New spelling lists are on 
Edshed, please make sure your child is 
regularly practising these. Our class novels 
will be ‘Rosie Revere and the Raucous 
Riveters’ and ‘Harry Stevenson’

Information...

Children need to continue                  
to come to school in their P.E kits 
every Monday and Wednesday. 

Please encourage your child to 
read at home. Reading daily for 10 
minutes makes a huge difference 
to children’s reading fluency and 
their understanding of English 
language. Children also need to 
practise their maths (on Numbots) 
and spellings. 

Please contact me if you need any 
logins for either Numbots or 
Spelling Shed. 

Our Christian values this term 
are Perseverance  and respect.

It has been a real pleasure 
getting to know everybody 
in Rosen Class. Thank you 
for your kind welcome into 

Year 2. If you have any 
questions or concerns, 

please don’t hesitate to Get 
in touch via my email:  

k.moody@kf.starmat.uk
Miss Moody  
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